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      We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.  

 
                                  

Mass Offering this week. 
Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping,  

Ken Varey (LD) For a Successful Operation, Christine Mulrooney (LD) Paul Mcgrath (S)                
Prayers answered. 

  
 

 
St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 

 
£50 No 79 Mick Ashcroft  

      
£25 No 330 Joe Slater 

     
£25 No 115 C Pugh 

 
  

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 722:62 

   
  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 
Monday: No mass 
Tuesday:  No Mass  

Wednesday: No Mass             
Thursday No Mass              
Friday:  No Mass                                      

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
          The Priory at 10:30am. 
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 1st of February at St Peters 
church 11-15 to 11:45am. 

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Food Bank. 

Thank you to all of you that 
support this very worthy cause, 
please remember when sending 
goods in that it is not only food 

that is required, shampoo, shower 
gel, toothpaste, washing up liquid 

etc are also needed. 

  

  

Unwanted Present. 

 We will keep the box at the back of 
church for any new items you wish 

to donate.  

These will be used for raffles, 
tombola etc throughout the year.   

Masses. 

Can you please ensure that your 
mass offerings are sent in no later 

than Thursday 12:00 noon for 
them to be included in the 

newsletter.  

 Fundraising. 

As you are aware, for our Parish 
to function, we need to raise 

funds throughout the year, it is 
also important that we have 

social events to bring us together 
as a community. 

The next fundraising meeting 
will be held at St Peters Sports 

and Social Club on Tuesday 
21st January at 7-00pm. 

This meeting is open to 
everyone. Please come along. 

By having an army of volunteers 
who are prepared to offer some 
time at different event and have 

new ideas we can grow as a 
parish.  

If you are unable to attend but 
would like to offer to be a 

volunteer, please contact Lynda 
on 07496932378 or Anne Wright 

07746870891 

Thank you for your continued 
support. 

    



 
 


